
 

What a week at Westroyd! Year 2 had a fantastic visitor this week to bring learning to life enriching their 
learning about monarchs and castles! Year 4 and some other children in school have enjoyed swimming af-
ternoons this week at Armley Leisure centre. Year 3 have been extending their field work skills in geography 
this week whilst Year 6 have been doing some interesting science lessons with mushrooms! Pupils in Recep-
tion have been learning about composition of the number 7, meanwhile Nursery have been eagerly awaiting 
the butterflies emerging from their chrysalis. Thank you for your understanding this week as a couple of 
planned events/ clubs had to be cancelled. The Year 6 boosters will carry on after the Easter break and the 
SEND parent coffee morning will be rescheduled. Information about after school clubs will be coming out 
over the Easter Holidays. We ended the week on a high as we celebrate school’s success and pupils success 
during our Recognition assembly. Thank you to all the families who attended. A very special visitor hopped 
into School on Friday, the Easter bunny loved our egg decorating entries. The winners are; Nursery– Marli 
W, Rec– Jacob B, Y1– Carter, Y2 –George, Y3-Ethan T, Y4-Lucas B, Y5-Lara, Y6-Sophie. 
Reception places for September 2025 will be announced on 16th April, please email school office to accept 
your place. We hope you have a lovely Easter break, attached on the second page is details of free and low 
cost activities that are happening in Leeds across the school holidays.  

W/C 21/3/2025 During the school day After School 

Monday  Easter Monday Bank Holiday School & Nursery closed   

Tuesday Year 3, Year 1, Year 5 PE—Come in kit 
Lunch time club—Recorder 
Rosie the Dog in School  

Y6 SAT Booster  
KS1 Uniform stall From 2.15pm  

Wednesday Year 6, Year 4 PE—Come in kit 
Lunch time club—Choir KS1 
School council meeting  

 

Thursday Year 2, Year 1, Year 4 – PE Come in kit  
Lunch time club—Choir KS2 
Year 4 Skipping Festival at Armley Leisure  

Y6 SAT Booster  
 

Friday Reception, Year 3, Year 5 – PE Come in kit  
 

 

  Below you will find some useful links to keep your child safe online 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/  
https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/online-mobile-safety/online- gaming/  

office@westroyd.org  

0113 2551601 

www.westroydprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk 

4th April 2025 

Westroyd End of Term Recognition Award 

Nursery–Aida & Henry       Reception—Tommy & Rosalie  

 Year 1– Isla & Alexander  Year 2– Darcey & Archie  

Year 3–Ethan T & Zosia   Year 4– Lucas & Ollie  

Year 5– Morgun & Lilly    Year 6– Annie & Isla  

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/online-mobile-safety/online-gaming/



